
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Porter Massengill, Director 

DATE: July 10, 2025 

SUBJECT: Purchase of Single Axle Dump Truck for Water/Sewer Department 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 The City has received a quote from Worldwide Equipment Enterprises, Inc. for a Mack 
single-axle dump truck for the Water/Sewer Department. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 The quote is for $134,714.00.  The Council has approved $160,000.00 (18178 - 
60%/18278 – 40%) for this purchase. 

 

REQUEST/RECOMMENDATION: 

I respectfully request City Council to waive the bid process and approve this expenditure, 
as it is $25,286.00 under the budgeted amount. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Email from Worldwide Equipment Enterprises 
Technical Specifications 

 


